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26 February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Important Notice: Uniform Requirements and Consequences

We hope you all had a relaxing half-term break. As you are aware, as a school we believe that
maintaining a consistent and appropriate uniform at Bishop’s is fundamental to fostering a positive
learning environment within our school community. Uniforms promote equality, discipline and
pride in school identity. We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our Bishop’s
Uniform Policy School Uniform – Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School.

We would like to clarify that leggings, nail enhancements and false or extended eyelashes, are not
permitted as part of our school uniform. Pupils should have single ear studs in the earlobe only. No
other piercings are permitted, including nose piercings. These rules are in place to ensure that
pupils are dressed appropriately for school, to ensure uniformity among our students and to
uphold the standards we strive for at Bishop's.

We understand that fashion trends and personal preferences may sometimes conflict with these
guidelines. However, it is crucial that we maintain consistency and enforce our policies for the
benefit of all our pupils.

We wish to remind you that pupils who are in breach of our uniform policy will be subject to the
consequences outlined in our Actions and Consequences Policy, specifically numbers 1-4 Actions
& Consequences . These can also be found in the pupil planner for ease of reference.

Also outlined in our policy, students found to be in breach of uniform rules may be sent home to
change into the correct uniform. Should it not be possible to go home and change, pupils may be
placed in internal isolation for the day.

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child returns to school dressed in accordance
with our uniform policy. By doing so, you not only help maintain a positive learning environment
but also teach your daughter the importance of adhering to rules and regulations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Head of Year team
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